
GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAAL

S. KULA WOMEN'S COLLEGE
Kongkhampat, Nambol, Manipur-795134

NOTICE
Nambol, the 14" June, 2022.

Notice is hereby informed toSKWC-1/1/2022/B.ED/Adm-1(Ent.):
concerned that the details admission process for the selected candidates of the

B.Ed. Entrance Test, 2022 will be notified on the website.

Inconvenience cause is regretted.

Sd/-
Principal,

S. Kula Women's College,
Nambol, Manipur.


